CITY OF MERCED Development Services

TO: Bicycle Advisory Commission

FROM: Michael Hren, AICP, Principal Planner

DATE: April 24, 2018

SUBJECT: Discussion on Policy Recommendations for Updates to the General Plan

BACKGROUND

At the Bicycle Advisory Commission (BAC) meeting of February 27, 2018, Commissioner HICKS reported on a meeting he had with members of City Staff. Based on this report, staff was asked to add to a discussion of potential updates to the General Plan with respect to complete streets including sharrows and other items.

ACTION

None required.